
 
 
 
January 23, 2024 

UM 2032 Investigation into the Treatment of Network 

Upgrade Costs for Qualifying Facilities 

Public Meeting Process–Update  
 
This letter announces a change to the UM 2032 Public Meeting process which addresses the utility 

compliance filings submitted September 12, 2023. Instead of holding the Commission decision meeting 

at the Special Public Meetings scheduled for the afternoons of February 6 and 8, the filings will be 

addressed at the February 6 Regular Public Meeting, which starts at 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions about this investigation, or announcement, please contact:  

 
 

Ted Drennan 
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-580-6380 
ted.drennan@puc.oregon.gov 
/s/ Ted Drennan 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and 

ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2032. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 

when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 
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